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2023 Term 3 Week 7 In this Issue: 

 Book Week  

 Around the Classroom 
with Yr 1/2 

Bookweek 2023 







What’s been happening in Year 1/2 

It has been a busy start to Term 3 for Year 1/2! We loved showing our families and friends around our class during 

Education Week and were so excited to finally present our play of Wombat Stew. We enjoyed working with the 

Kinder/Year 1 class to rehearse, record and present our play. We worked so hard to learn our lines and the actions 

that went with the chants.  

We started off Week 5 with a well-earned class reward. We chose to do some cooking in the kitchen and                

experimented with making ice-cream in a bag. Unfortunately, we were so busy measuring, mixing and eating ice-

cream that we only got one photo. Please enjoy the aftermath of our ice-cream reward. 

We have been working on our cooperation skills and this came in handy when we played Piggy Toss. We had to throw 

numbered pig beanbags into a bucket and then answer maths questions based on the pigs in the bucket. We really 

needed the help of our friends to keep track of the numbers. Check out our concentration faces.  



We have been having lots of fun in Maths. We have been working in groups and getting hands-on to help us make 

connections. We have been working hard to develop flexible mathematics strategies and have been practising these 

skills in games and challenges.  





Week 6 ended in our annual Book Parade. We were so excited to dress up and show off our costumes to our friends 
and families. We also decided to review our favourite books in our class library. We loved giving the books ratings, 
identifying the author and illustrator and describing why we loved the story  


